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Tuesday 30 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y4 visit to The Snow Centre, Hemel Hempstead, Wednesday 14 November 2018 
We are delighted to let you know that Year 4 will be visiting The Snow Centre in Hemel Hempstead on Wednesday 
14 November 2018. This fantastic opportunity has arisen after Amber entered and won a competition to win a ‘Slide 
and Ride’ experience for her whole class. 
 
The day will comprise a skiing session with a fully qualified instructor, followed by hot chocolate and then a session 
on the Ringo Slides. Suitable waterproof clothing and boots will be provided by the Snow Centre but they do require 
your child’s shoe size, height and weight (see below) in order to supply these. Children should bring the following 
items: 

• a water bottle 
• a packed lunch, which will be eaten at the Centre 
• warm, thick socks 
• waterproof gloves 

 
We will leave school at 10.30 am and return before the end of the school day. Although this valuable and exciting 
day at the Snow Centre is free, we do  require a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover the cost of the coach. 
 
Please could all consent forms be returned by Friday 9 November 2018 at the latest. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Churchman and Mrs Ali 
 

 
Year 4 Visit to The Snow Centre, Wednesday 14 November 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………………. in Year 4 to attend the above trip to 
the Snow Centre in Hemel Hempstead on Wednesday 14 November 2018. I am fully aware of the activity choices 
and give consent for my child to participate. I understand that if I do not provide warm thick socks and waterproof 
gloves my child may be unable to participate in the skiing lesson or Ringo session. 
 
Shoe size………………………………...…..Height…………………….…….……………. Weight………………………………………….. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the transportation costs of the trip.   
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………..……….   Date: …………………………………….. 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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